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04.11.2021 
 
Dear parents/carers  
 
Termly, Mrs Hill holds an ‘Ask It Box’ session which provides a forum for all the children to air their views, evaluate 
their school and offer suggestions to how we can improve our school. In the last 2 sessions, many of the children 
have requested another ‘PJ and Movie Night’.  
We are now able to meet their request and hold a ‘PJ and Movie Night’ this half term for Reception to Year 6 
pupils.   
To make it easier for parents, we propose that the children come to school in their pyjamas/ nightwear (and bring a 
teddy bear should they wish!). The movie will begin at the end of the school day, and this will hopefully 
prevent parents/carers having to come backwards and forwards to school.  
  
Thursday 18th November   
 
Reception & KS1 - Polar Express U – 2:55PM – 4:35PM – Pick up school yard 

KS2 - Christmas Chronicles 2 – PG – 2:45PM – 4:30PM – Pick up school yard 

  
Whilst watching the movie, children will receive a drink and a snack. The cost of the ‘PJ and Movie Night’ is 
£3.00. To secure a place, this must be booked and paid via ParentPay by 11/11/2021. 
  
Sadly, we lost one of our pupils at St Peter’s, Elwick this term and the children have decided that they would like to 
fundraise for the Butterwick Hospice which is a charity close to the family’s heart. Any funds raised will be split 
between school funds and this charity.  
 

 
 
We will also be supporting Children In Need on Friday 19th November. To show support for this event, children can 
come to school dressed in bright colours and any ‘Children In Need’ attire.  There will be a donation bucket on entry 
to school should children wish to donate.  
 
Thank you in advance for your support,  
 
Mrs Hill   
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